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We are continuing to
place an importance on

reading this term.
Please can you support
us by regularly listening

to your child read at
home and signing their
reading record. Please
ensure that they are

both brought to school
every day. We ask that
the children try to read
little and often whilst at

home.

 PE will be continue to be on Fridays.
Children are to wear their school uniform
on these days and bring their PE kits to
school to get changed into. For PE, we
encourage the children to wear black

shorts/jogging bottoms/leggings, a plain
white t-shirt, and trainers. No jewellery is

to be worn.

It’s great to see the children back and excited for the new term
ahead! Our new topic for this term is ‘VIVA BRAZIL’! This topic

will allow the children to immerse and express themselves
through the mediums of Art, Music and Dance. We will be

learning about Brazilian culture, cuisine, celebrations, music,
artists and dances.

Topic, handwriting, spelling and math
handwork will be handed out on a

Friday, these can be found on Google
Classroom. If you have any issues

accessing these please let me now.
Dojo’s will be awarded for the  

completion of homework.


